
 

The Local Authority and Welsh Government has asked schools to 

collate data regarding ICT hardware provision and access to the 

internet at home.  

 

Please email  IT@presteigne.powys.sch.uk if you have issues relating 

to the above: (by THURSDAY 23rd APRIL) 

(you do not need to email if you are not having issues relating to 

internet and/or hardware). 

 

Please include the following information: 

 

Names of children and their classes 

 

Do you have internet access at home? 

 

Have you got enough access to tablets or computers/laptops for all 

children who need to complete home learning? 

 

 

Please email by THURSDAY 23rd APRIL 

 

Thanks 
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